REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL APPROPRIATION

Instructions: Complete all information in Parts A and B. Have Director/ Department Head sign and date on appropriate lines in Part C. Forward original to OPM Director, 10th Floor. OPM Director will forward to the Boards. Submit to OPM by the 20th of the month in order to be included on the next Board of Finance and Representatives meeting agendas.

		3 - 3 - 11 -			
Part A - Account Information					
			Grant Year		
Project #	F32XXX			Stamford Police Department	
Revenue #	243F000331602	20		American Rescue Plan Funds	
Expend.#	244NEW1301		Account Title	Overtime	
	244NEW2200			FICA	
			•		
Source:	100% Grant Fun	nded			
Request Amount \$94,444					
Previous Year's Expenditure					
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·				-	
Department Request				-	
Approved by Mayor				-	
Approved by Finance Board					
Approved by Board of Reps.					
Revised Budget					
Balance in Account					
Projected Exp. & Enc.					
Part B - Request De	escription and Supp	orting Calculation	ns		
The City of Stamford Police Department received ARP funding to support overtime and fringe					
related to auto theft. The purpose of these funds will be to reduce auto theft and other crimes					
related to auto theft in our communities. This is one time funding from December 1, 2022 thru					
December 31, 2023.					
		TAVIMDACT	0.000	Malla	
		TAX IMPACT	0.000	IVIIIS	
Part C - Approvals					
Timothy Shaw					In 20 2022
Timothy Shaw (Jan 26, 2023 14:33 EST)		Jan 26, 2023		Anita Carpenter	Jan 26, 2023
Timothy Shaw, Ch	nief of Police			Anita Carpenter, Grants Officer	
Elda Sinani (Jan 27, 2023 15:33 EST)		Jan 27, 2023		David A Yanik, Controller on behalf of S Dennies, Dir of A David A Yanik, Controller on behalf of S Dennies, Dir of Adm (Jan 27, 2023 16-37 EST)	_{Dm} Jan 27, 2023
Elda Sinani, Director of OPM			Sandra Dennies, Director of Adr	ninistration	
Caroline Simmons Caroline Simmons (Feb 1, 2023 14:22 EST)	_	Feb 1, 2023			
Caroline Simmons	s, Mayor				

From: Shaw, Timothy < TShaw@StamfordCT.gov > Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2022 3:19 PM

To: Duckworth, Scott <<u>SDuckworth@StamfordCT.gov</u>>; Redd, Silas <<u>SRedd@StamfordCT.gov</u>>; Scanlon,

Tom < TScanlon@StamfordCT.gov >

Subject: Fwd: ARPA GRANT, Data Required

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Evans, Kate" < Kate: December 15, 2022 at 3:15:04 PM EST

To: darbyw@manchesterct.gov, rrosado@meridentct.gov, KMello <KMello@ci.milford.ct.us>, kwhite@monroepolicect.com, "C. Colin McAllister" <cmcallister@naugatuckpd.org>, cchute@newbritainct.gov, bwrigh@newlondonct.org, sclark@newingtonct.gov, david kullgren <david.kullgren@newtown-ct.gov>, kglenn@northhavenct.com, tkulhawik@norwalkct.org, pdaley@cityofnorwich.org, vanghele@plainville-ct.gov, Chris Ferace <christopher.ferace@putnampolice.com>, Rocky Hill1 <mcuster@rockyhillct.gov>, kristian.lindstrom@southwindsor.org, chiefdaley@southingtonpolice.org, jmcneil@townofstratford.com, "Shaw, Timothy" <TShaw@stamfordct.gov>, jcanon@suffieldct.gov, WBaldwin@torringtonpd.org, mlombardo@trumbull-ct.gov, Mbalestracci@waterfordct.org, jgavallas@watertownctpd.org, fkosikinas@westportct.gov, vriddick@westhartfordct.gov, jperno@whpd.com, police_chief@wethersfieldct.gov, phussey@willimanticpolice.org, Matt lannucci <fcappiello@woodbridgepd.com>, Melanson <Melanson@townofwindsorct.com>, anthonycampbell@yale.edu, kjacobson@newhavenct.gov

Cc: "DESPP.Autotheftgrant" < DESPP.Autotheftgrant@ct.gov >

Subject: ARPA GRANT, Data Required

Dear Chief;

Your agency has received ARPA Auto Theft and Violence funds to focus on reducing auto theft and other crimes in our communities. The grant period began December 1, 2022.

The goal is to work collaboratively to reduce these types of crimes, either by proactive patrols or by conducting investigations into the people responsible for these crimes. Your department will also be working with units within the State Police Bureau of Special Investigations such as the Statewide Narcotics Task Force, Gun Tracing Task Force, Statewide Urban Violence Cooperative Crime Control Task Force, CT Regional Auto Theft Task Force and the Statewide Organized Crime Investigative Task Force.

In order to measure the success of the ARPA Auto theft and Violence Grant, your department IS REQUIRED to provide certain data, which includes Activity Reports and Quantitative Data Measures. The Quantitative Data Measures are listed on the attached spreadsheet. It is *imperative* that this data be provided on a *MONTHLY basis, not later than the FIFTH* of the following month. Your designated point of contact should email the data to DESPP.Autotheft@ct.gov. Timely data is vital in this effort. Your department is collecting certain pieces of the required data already, and you can provide this data

as long as it's provided by the fifth of the next month. Data is required EVERY month, and it needs to be provided in the attached spreadsheet. There is one tab for each participating town. We cannot accept data in other formats.

In addition to this data, we are collecting selected charge data. This data is being drawn from the Computerized Criminal History file and requires no additional effort from your department.

Compiled data from both the Quantitative Data Measures and the charge data will be posted on CT.gov for your department's use. We will be sending a specific link as soon as this is available.

Please let us know who your point of contact is, and have that person respond with the December data not later than Jan 5, 2023.

If you have any questions please contact Lt. Anthony Giuliano at Anthony.Giuliano@Ct.gov.

Thank you.